Ohio House Public Health Policy Committee Proponent Testimony-HB 602 Stacey Huthy June 24, 2024

Chairman Mathews, Vice Chair Stewart, Ranking Member Liston, and members of the Public Health Policy Committee, my name is Stacey Huth. I appreciate the opportunity to offer testimony in favor of HB 602.

My family has benefitted from the learning opportunities our small home education group has provided in the past. Among other topics, my children have participated in a public speaking class. By the nature of the topic it is essential to meet with other families/children. I appreciate the simplicity caused by the revision to state law that exempts our group from state licensing for daycares.

Thank you again for providing the opportunity for me to express my support for this legislation.